
The Board of Selectmen Facilities and Public Safety Subcommittee held a meeting on July 17, 
2017 at the Town Garage site. Present were: Selectman Robert Morra; Selectmen Robert Neil, 
Michael Eremita and Sandra Pierog; Board of Education member Scott Rich; Ray Boyd and 
Administrative Officer Joyce Stille. 
 
 

1.  CALL TO ORDER 
The meeting began at 6:30 P.M. 
 

2. DISCUSSION ON CISTERN 
Mr. Eremita went through the scenario of using a cistern.  It would be for a relatively 
short period of time.  The location of a cistern behind the school would present safety 
concerns including the backing of fire trucks in an emergency situation.   Location of 
cistern site behind the school puts water supply further away from some Town buildings 
and all residential properties.  Due to location of septic and utility lines, a possible site 
behind the school for a cistern was further limited.  The Fire Chief had stated that a 
cistern behind the school was not acceptable due to safety concerns.  The location of a 
cistern in front of the school in the area between Notch Road and the school/senior center 
driveway provided several benefits including the ease for fire truck access and options to 
fill in different directions.  Any traffic concerns would be limited and could possibly 
occur no matter where the cistern is located.  Mr. Boyd shared that the cistern may be 
able to be filled from the wells located at the school.  
 

3. ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting ended at 6:55 P.M. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joyce M. Stille 
Administrative Officer 
PLEASE SEE MINUTES OF SUBSEQUENT MEETINGS FOR APPROVAL OF THESE 
MINUTES AND ANY CORRECTIONS HERETO. 

 
 


